
From: Julie Stone 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 3:09 PM 
To: Rampson, Wendy 
Cc: Richard Rupp 
Subject: Plum Market proposal 
 
Dear Wendy,  
 
It is my hope that you all seriously consider not granting the permits for Plum Market to open in 
Cleary University's site. The traffic is already EXTREMELY dangerous at that Plymouth Road 
entrance and at the Green Road entrance by CVS. I also want to mention that is where the drive 
through comes out at CVS and it is frequently blocked by delivery trucks. I would hope that 
those of you thinking about this come sit through rush hour at this site and you will see this is a 
bad idea. I am sure Plum Market can find somewhere else. Please forward my concerns to any 
appropriate parties. Thank you for reading. 
 
Julie Rupp 
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